From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 9:02 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Aldermanic Invite Acceptance

Hi Steve,

This email is to report that on Sunday, April 10, Alderman Smith accepted an invitation from Steppenwolf Theatre Company, located at 1650 N. Halsted within the Ward, to attend the opening of one of the theatre's lastest productions.

Please let me know if you need anything more on this from me.

Many thanks.
Matt

--
Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development
Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

